
Members of the Committee, 

 

I urge you to oppose HB 4145.  This bill is a clear violation of due process.  One of the 

foundations of this great country is the proposition that we are innocent until 

PROVEN  guilty!  This bill will further weaken this foundation by adding to an already 

egregious Oregon law.  Please work to represent all of Oregon, not just the large cities and 

special interests. 

 

Regards, 

Eric McMullen 

Salem, OR 

 


